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Missing Adult Found in Portland 
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Gresham, Ore.— Weshley Ash, previously reported missing, has been located. Supporters of the 

family took to the internet and the streets to get the word out about their missing family member. 

Someone who was familiar with the case, saw Wesley riding the Max at approximately 2:00p.m. in 

Portland. The good Samaritan contacted the family, who in turn contacted authorities, who helped 

reunite Wesley with his family. 

 

Gresham Police and the family would like to thank all those who helped look for Wesley. 
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